
October 8, 2020

HCP Advisory: Babies born from March to July may have missed their infant hearing 
screens

Please be advised that any babies born from March to July 2020 may have missed their infant 
hearing screens due to COVID-19 service disruptions. If you have any patients that have missed 
their screens please call us or ask the parents to call us at 1-877-553-7122.

Tricia Wearne
Acting Manager, Speech, Hearing and Vision 
Services
Northwestern Health Unit
75D Van Horne Avenue
(807) 223-3301 ext. 302530

Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.


